Jennifer Brock
“

From: Josh Perry

Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 11:38 AM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: RE: 15 gilbert

He is approved to have the mobile home there.

From: Jennifer Brock

Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 11:12 AM
To: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>
Subject: 15 gilbert

I need an ok for the ext tank app | started on this lot he will be coming to you for permits on the
house. ©

Jennifer Brock,

Senior Central Permitting Technician
Department Of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

108 E Front St /PO Box 65
Lillington NC 27546

Ph: 910-893-7525
Direct:910-814-6433

Fax; 910-893-2793
Jbrock@harnett.org




